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Women's Soccer World Cup Shines Light on Equal Pay

News

7.22.19


As the newly crowned world champion U.S. Women’s National Soccer Team members received their

winners’ medals, chants of “equal pay!” reverberated through the stadium. While equal pay issues

generally don’t garner worldwide attention, increasing attention is being shown to these issues

across the United States. In an article published in ColoradoBiz, Sue Schaecher outlines Colorado’s

latest equal pay legislation – SB19-085 – and how it impacts employers when it takes effect in

January 2021. In her article, Schaecher concludes, “Take steps to keep your organization in

compliance, such as eliminating pay history questions from your hiring process, training managers,

conducting an internal pay audit to uncover any disparities and addressing any disparities found.”

To read the full article, visit ColoradoBiz.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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